	[image: image1.jpg]



	Ohio Department of Transportation

Central Office, 1980 West Broad Street, Columbus, Ohio 43223

Ted Strickland, governor   Jolene M. Molitoris, Director


Addendum Number: 
1
Invitation Number: 
Commodity: 
Date Issued: 

Dear Vendor: 

Please be advised that, due do the economic challenges faced by the State, the Department is seeking a one-time price reduction in the commodities, products and/or services you currently provide.   Based on the above directive and guidance from the Ohio Department of Administrative Services (DAS), ODOT is requesting that each of our vendors reduce the rates by fifteen percent (15%).
Your signature on this document reflects your agreement to accept a fifteen percent (15%) rate reduction.

___________________________________

Authorized Representative

___________________________________

Company Name

Thank you in advance for your cooperation and feel free to contact me with questions.
Respectfully,
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Thomas P. Pannett
Acting Administrator

Office of Contracts

cc:
file
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